Cobalt @Cattle

August 5, 2022
Subject: Support for GMD 1 Four County LEMA
To Whom it May Concern,

Here at Cobalt Cattle, we believe that our people, our cattle, and our communities are all
intertwined, and we are responsible for the growth of them all. We are committed to raising our
cattle ethically, sustainably, and affordably. I'm pleased to write this letter of support of GMD 1
Four County LEMA.

We look forward to working with GMD 1 to monitor, score, and improve water resources. Cobalt
Cattle is taking proactive steps to conserve water and other resources and is committed in its
sustainability efforts. Producing high-quality products with less resource demands, while being
mindful of economic costs of production, and lowering GHG emissions for the world in which we
live is the core mission of Cobalt Cattle.

Sustainability is at the heart of Cobalt Cattle; we look forward to working together with GMD 1 in
finding solutions for a sustainable water future.

Sincerely,

A

Joel Jarnagin
President & CEO
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